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Dear Oberwerk Customer, 

 

Thanks for purchasing Seymour Solar Filters for your Oberwerk binocular.  You'll notice on the 

Seymour documentation a reference to nylon thumbscrews.  Before we carried Seymour filters, we 

sold Thousand Oaks filters.  Thousand Oaks uses felt instead of thumbscrews to friction-fit the filter 

cells to the objectives.  We like the better performance and lower price of the Seymour filters, but we 

much prefer felt-lined cells to cells with thumbscrews, therefore we omit the thumbscrews and instead 

line the cells with felt custom-cut for your binocular model "Thousand Oaks-style", and do so at no 

additional charge.  We feel this insures a more consistent and secure fit than relying on thumbscrews, 

which could scratch the binocular's finish.  Enjoy viewing the sun! 
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